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John Ho was quoted in the Huffington Post discussing President Biden's executive order that called

for OSHA to review and update its COVID-19 workplace safety recommendations. John said he

anticipates a marked change in how Biden’s administration will approach workplace safety, with

regulation coming first. “With Trump’s administration, it was voluntary compliance first, then

enforcement when necessary, and the last, which they didn’t even do, was the regulation,” he said.

To read more of this article, click here.
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